Right to Life-LIFESPAN Representative Memo, January 2004

Hi All!
Happy New Year!

As they say, “time marches on” and it hardly seems possible that we are finished with 2023.
It was not a particularly good year for Life, with the Dobbs decision returning the abortion issue to the states and many states deciding that they wanted to have completely unrestricted access to “reproductive health”. There is certainly nothing “reproductive” about destroying the lives of unborn babies!
We are sending two buses to Washington DC for the March.  That is fewer than in previous years, but I think people are being a little cautious about sending their children to distant places.
Thanks to all of you who offered Christmas cards to your faith community.  We have sent a thank you note to each of the pastors who permitted us to offer the cards.
I have attached the flyer for National Pro-Life T Shirt Day.  If you could give a copy to your Youth Ministers maybe he/she could share it with their young people.
It is some time in the coming months, but I am attaching flyers for two upcoming events—our annual Baby Showers and our Be The Change seminar for our youth.
I am encouraging you to not become discouraged as 2024.  There are sure to be times when we feel that our country simply does not care about human life.  We all know that simply is not true. We know that many people who “think” that they agree with abortion and euthanasia change their minds when they see the results and hear the truth.  It is up to us to provide that truth.  Please let us know if you need a speaker, educational materials—whatever.  We can do this!!

Love Life!

Diane
